Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please provide me with a copy of any food safety inspection report carried out on any branch of (i) Dominos Pizza, (ii) Nandos, or (iii) Jamie’s Italian where the date of inspection was any time in the 2015 calendar year and the establishment was NOT given a five-star or four-star rating.
ANSWER:  
There are Domino’s Pizza and Nando’s establishments in Leicester but none had an inspection during the calendar year 2015 and was not determined as food hygiene rating 4 or 5.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

